NorthLife Update

December 18, Pastor Mark Usher - Philippians 4:10-23 ‘“” NCW’RTH“FE
December 24, Christmas Eve Service - 6:00pm

If you are visiting with us today we hope you will fill out a Connection
Card. You can get one from an usher or at our Connection Desk.
Drop your card in the offering plate or take it to the Connection Desk.

Sunday School at 9:30am. Worship Service 10:30am. Sunday School
and Children’s Church is cancelled December 25 and January 1, 2023.

The office will be closed December 23rd until January 3rd. The Church
staff and Elders would like to wish you and your family a very Merry
Christmas. Please check with the leader of your ministry groups to see if
they are running during the Christmas Holiday.

Offering for this year must be in by December 3l1st. If your contact
information has changed, please see Gloria at the Connection Desk before
the service. You can email gloria@fbcfm.ca.

December 24th - Join us for our Christmas Eve Service at 6:00pm.
December 25th - No service.

Monday - Celebrate Recovery at 7:30pm. Breaking the chains of
addiction. Contact Howard Olsen 780-598-0290.

Monday - Bible Study at Karel & Ayu DedJong at 100 Richard Street at
7:30pm. For more information contact Karel at 780-799-2874.

Tuesday - Ladies Bible Study - 6:00pm to 8:00pm. The study is
on Kings and Prophets.

Wednesday - Prayer and thanksgiving from 6:00 to 7:00pm.
Bible study cancelled December 21 and 28th.
Wednesday - Bible Study at 7pm on the book of Revelation.

Wednesday - Young Adults meet in room 307 at NorthLife from 7:00pm
to 8:30pm each week. Contact Seth Pickersgill at 780-381-5034.

Friday - Youth group grades 7-12 meet from 7:00 - 2:00pm.

Saturday - Man Cave drop in time for men to socialize at 7:00pm
upstairs room 308. Contact Howard Olsen at 780-598-0290.

“Jesus, the Light of the World, as we celebrate your birth, may we begin
to see the world in the light of understanding you give us. As you chose
the lowly, the outcasts, and the poor to receive the greatest news the
world had ever known, so may we worship you in meekness of heart. May
we also remember our brothers and sisters less fortunate than ourselves
in this season of giving. Amen.” — Karen L. Oberst

Go, Gather, Give, Grow
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